Reply all

Delete Junk |

Kindly Accept Keynote Invitation

AM

Annie Mathew < nursing practice conference @gmail.com >

Reply all |

Mon 19/12/2016, 10:12 p.m. Nancy McNamara

Inbox

Flag for follow up. Start by Wednesday, 4 January 2017. Due by Wednesday, 4 January 2017.

Action Items

Dear Nancy McNamara,

Greetings from Nursing Practice 2017!!

Hope you are doing well.

We are considering you as an important person for the conference Nursing Practice 2017. We are very glad to extend our sincere request to you to join and deliver a **keynote talk** at the "30th World Congress on Advanced Nursing Practice" during September 04-06, 2017 Edinburgh, Scotland.

Your expertise and your work on "Nursing & Healthcare" would lend valuable insight to our event. We would like to use our event to bring the spotlight on your achievements which has left a great imprint in the field of pediatrics.

Kindly we are requesting towards your acceptance as a Keynote speaker for this prestigious event.

We strongly hope your consideration as our Keynote Speaker.

We look forward to hear your positive support towards Nursing Practice -2017.

Please send your short biography and a photograph so, that we can update in our Website.

Revert me back for further query. I will be happy to assist you.